
ParkPlay takes place in public spaces across the country. We know that
ParkPlayers, our PlayLeaders and members of the public may wish to take photos
or videos to share and show others what ParkPlay is all about. We ask that anyone
recording and sharing images at ParkPlay follows our principles as shown below.

When taking photos or video at ParkPlay:

● Make sure that people are happy for their image to be recorded and shared

● Provide opportunities for people who don’t want to be included to step
aside

● Make sure that recording images doesn’t negatively impact on someone’s
time at ParkPlay

● Explain where and how you might share the images

● Try to ensure that the photo or video is a positive representation of the
ParkPlay and its community

● Don’t identify anyone by name when sharing images and don’t share images
of children in uniform, club kits or clothing that may identify where they live
or any other groups they belong to

● Make sure that everyone is suitably clothed and never record or share
images of people getting changed or undressed

If anyone doesn’t want their image to be recorded, or asks you to remove a photo
or video from a sharing platform, please respect their wishes.

If anyone recording images gives you cause for concern, please speak to the
PlayLeader present in the first instance. Alternatively, you can contact our
safeguarding team at safeguarding@park-play.com.

On occasion, ParkPlay may arrange for professional photographers to visit a
ParkPlay. They will always notify the PlayLeader and ParkPlayers in advance and
will respect the wishes of anyone not wanting to be included.
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